
Kāpiti Coast District ratepayers are reminded that rate instalment four is due on 9 June 2023.  Any portion of the current
instalment unpaid after 9 June 2023 will incur a 10% penalty, which will be shown on your next rate invoice.






RATE INSTALMENT FOUR - 2022/23
Reminder of due date – 9 June 2023



Direct Debit payments 
Can be arranged on a weekly, fortnightly, monthly or quarterly basis. To minimise the risk of future penalties, we recommend payment of rate
instalments by direct debit. Forms are available at the front Counters at the Civic Building Paraparaumu, the Waikanae Service Centre, the
Ōtaki Service Centre and at www.kapiticoast.govt.nz.


Rate Payment at Council Agencies
You can also make rate payments at a New Zealand Post agency or any branch of the Westpac Bank. Simply present the bar coded rate invoice
with your payment.


Credit Card Payment
This service is provided by our bank, Westpac New Zealand Limited, through www.kapiticoast.govt.nz. You don’t have to be a Westpac
customer to use this service. The current convenience fee is displayed on the credit card payment screen before any payment information is
requested.


Rates Rebates 2022/23 
If you had a low income as at 31 March 2022 you might qualify for a rates rebate for the 2022/23 rates under a scheme run by the Department
of Internal Affairs. Get your application form from a Council service centre or www.kapiticoast.govt.nz.   Applications close 30 June 2023.


Darren Edwards
Chief Executive
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